

Warren County R-III School District

Board Meeting Report

September 12, 2019

Recognition:

The board recognized **Rodger Tucker** for his work on the newly dedicated softball field at Warrenton High School. Mr. Tucker spent a great deal of his own time working on and helping to coordinate the design and construction of this new facility, going above and beyond expectations to help ensure things were done.





New Hires

Congratulations to the Following New Hires!

Sheila Culbertson, Warrior Ridge Lunchroom Monitor
Tyler Palombo, Bus Mechanic
Janice Wick, Daniel Boone Paraprofessional
Sharon Brewer, Bus Driver
Jeffrey Napier III, Utility/Custodian
Lauren Crews, Lead Custodian

Superintendent Reports:

Dr. Klinginsmith introduced Director of Transportation David Tinnin, who gave the Transportation Program Evaluation, Assistant Superintendent Dr. Aaron Jones, who gave the Human Resources Staffing Program Evaluation, Dr. Carrie Strunk and Thea Etcher, who gave the Curriculum Program Evaluation Report, and Wendy Buerk & Christina Zibart, who gave the Professional Development Program Evaluation. All of these reports and presentations are available for viewing on **Board Docs**.

Contract Approvals:

- Contracts were approved with Bubble Bus, Logos School, High Road, Edmentum, Launch, the City of Warrenton, Dr. Jeff Marion, and Athleticare. All of these contracts are available for viewing on **Board Docs**.

New Business:

- The ASBR (Annual Secretary of the Board Report) reports our ending fund balances for each of the separate funds for the prior year. Our unrestricted ending fund balance (incidental + teachers funds) was 17.19%.

All documents from new business are available for viewing on **Board Docs**.

Next Meeting:

The next regular Board Meeting is set for October 10, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.